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Dear families 
    
Term 2 Information for Year 3  
  
We hope that you enjoyed the half term break. We have had a brilliant return to school despite the current 
circumstances. Please see below, important  dates and information which will be relevant for this term.   
  

 P.E. will be on Wenesday and Friday. Please send children to school dressed in their PE kit.  As we 
will be going outside, please ensure that children have suitable clothing for the colder weather.     

  
 Reading: Children are able to change their book as they need, but due to our book 

quarantine restrictions they are only able to take 1 book home at a time.   
Children’s school book and reading record should go home and back to school everyday.   
Bug Club: Keep up the reading on Bug Club. It is a valuable resource to practise reading 
comprehension skills.  

  
 Homework will include:  
 Reading: Children are expected to read at least 4 times per week. If they achieve this, they will 

receive a sticker in their reading record. We will award a house point for each day they have read at 
home.  

 Homework menu: Children can choose from a range of different activities which will be linked to our 
topic. These will be sent out with your topic web.  

 Times Tables RockStars – Children can practice their times tables and even battle against others on 
the group practice modes. Login information has been sent and hopefully you should be set up. Let 
us know if you have any questions.   

 Topics: This term, we will be scientist, historians and authors for our main topics. In science we will 
be exploring inside the Earth.  

  
Important dates:   
  
Flu Nasal Spray – Friday 20 November  
Christmas Performance –  Information TBC 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 3 team.   
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
The Year 3 Team  
 


